
Parish of St Anthony and Our Lady of Mercy 
Beverley High Road, HU6 7JJ 

Email: st.anthonyhull@rcdmidd.org.uk 
Website: http://stanthonyhull.org.uk 

   
 Parish Priest: Fr Joseph Pinakkattu 
   28 Inglemire Lane, Hull HU6 7TA  
   Tel:  850767     
 Deacon: Rev Robert Shakesby 
   Tel:     470456 
 
Sunday  20th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
18th August  10.00 am: Mass 
Monday  St John Eudes 
19th August  No Mass 
Tuesday  St Bernard, Abbot 
20th August  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 
Wednesday  St Pius X  
21st August   9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 
Thursday  Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
22nd August   9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 
Friday   St Rose of Lima 
23rd August   8.30 am: Adoration 9.30 am: Mass 
Saturday St Bartholomew, Apostle 
24th August   9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 
Sunday  21st SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
25th August  10.00 am: Mass 

Weekly Masses will take place according to the schedule above.  If you 
would like to offer Holy Mass for any of your intentions, please contact Fr. 
Joseph.  Canon Pat Hartnett will be received into All Saints Church, 
Thirsk at 7pm, Mon 19th August by Canon David Grant, who will celebrate 
a Mass that evening.  His Requiem Mass will be held on Tue 20th August 
at 12noon at St Mary’s Cathedral.  Please pray for all receiving exam 
results this month and those whose anniversaries occur during the coming 
weeks, plus Paul Hanson, Wilf Coates and all in the Parish who are sick. 

Rotas for upcoming weeks 
18th August 

Readers: F. Chris, S. Thanmaya I. Tony   
Eucharistic Ministers: Keith, Mike 
 
25th August 
Readers: F. Brian, S. Nick, I. Brother Ivan 
Eucharistic Ministers: Chris, Kath  
 
1st September 
Readers: F. Jean D., S. Eileen, I. David R. 
Eucharistic Ministers: Claire, Helen    
 
Preparing for Mass 
A reminder of the two bells before Mass: to provide a short period of 
quiet ahead of Mass, and then to mark the start of our celebration of Mass. 
 
First Holy Communion Programme 
We would like to invite children who are interested in making their First 
Holy Communion in 2025.   Children should attend our parish school, live 
within our parish boundaries or attend Mass in the Church, and have to be 8 
years or older by 31st August 2026.  
The children must attend one monthly meeting in the church from 6pm-
7pm and be able to attend Mass and Children’s Liturgy. The programme 
will commence in October this year. 
We will be holding an information evening for further details and 
registration on Tuesday 3rd September at 6:00pm, or you can contact 
myself, Anne Colgan, email: annefcolgan@gmail.com, or Deacon Robert 
Shakesby, tel: 01482 470456. 
 
Hospital Chaplain 
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from the 
Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456. If you go into 
Hospital, please specify you would like the Catholic Chaplain to visit. 
 

------------------------- *** ------------------------- 

Annual Diocesan 
Pilgrimage to 
Walsingham, 21/22 
September 2024 
 
The closing date for people 
wishing to go on the 
pilgrimage is 27th August – 
contact Dawn Cummings for 
a booking form at 
admin@rcdmidd.org.uk 

mailto:annefcolgan@gmail.com

